
Safety Confirmation System

To all students at Sophia

The Safety Confirmation System helps to confirm and ensure each 
student’s safety, communicate information, and to provide 
necessary supports in the event of a large-scale disaster.

If an earthquake has a scale of 6 or higher in your area, the 
system will automatically send a safety confirmation email.

Headquarters for disaster control at Sophia or offices in charge
may send messages to specific users (e.g., only students with  
the ability to commute) manually through this system.

Safety confirmation of family members- You can exchange 
messages among family members in the system if you register       
them (No involvement by Sophia).

Office of General Affairs soumu_anpi-co@sophia.ac.jp

※ Initial settings by users are necessary.

This will be announced on My Sophia’s University Bulletin Board.

（Search for "Safety Confirmation“, then check the article on initial settings.)


